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Photobug, the photography society, organised a Photowalk to the famous Surajkund Mela 
held in Faridabad on 13th February 2020. The Surajkund Mela showcases the richness 
and diversity of India's handicrafts, handlooms, and cultural fabric. Surajkund Mela is a 
unique international craft festival for all the artists to showcase their culture and talent 
from across the globe. It is also a wonderful place for photography lovers to use their 
creative talent and capture amazing images 
 
Members of the society gathered at the entry point of the mela at 10:00 am. Twelve 
members participated in the photowalk. The members were divided into two groups and 
were asked to click photographs as well as create short videos. The groups moved 
through the entire breadth and length of the mela, capturing  various moments, till 4 pm. 
In between, the members had delicious lunch in the food stalls set up at the mela.  
 
The Photowalk to Surajkund gave the members a chance to capture the amazing talents 
of craftsmen from different parts of the country. Not only did the Photowalk hone the 
members to bring out the most colourful and vivid photographs of the exquisite craft, 
providing them with millions of emotions to capture, but it also gave a chance to the team 
to learn together alongside witnessing the beautiful and diverse works of artsmen. It was 
indeed a very memorable photowalk for everyone. 
  


